
Vice President’s Report 

October 2021 
 

• Attended the AVVA Executive Officers Meeting – Aug.11 
o Discussion of Convention Awards 

 
• Attended the AVVA Board of Directors Meeting – Aug. 24 

o Convention Planning 
 

• Worked in the AVVA National office in Silver Spring, MD – August 19 and 
August 20 

o Assisted Joanna in packing supplies needed for 
our convention in Greensboro 
 
I had to completely re-organize the AVVA filing system 
 
We prepared the office for the new slate of officers. 
 

• Attended the AVVA Executive Officers Meeting – Sept. 30 
 

• I continue to assist the Treasurer of Chapter 304 preparing their financial 
reports and maintaining their financial software 

 


